
Excelsior L20 Construction Project

Project Update - Feb. 5, 2024
• Beginning the week of February 19, the contractor, Minger, will 

begin mobilizing their equipment and materials to the site. They will 
set up for construction near Oak Street and Beehrle Avenue in 
preparation for work near lift station L19.

• The construction will require closing Beehrle Avenue to through 
traffic which will last for about 5-6 weeks. Signage will direct traffic 
safely around the closure.  Local businesses will have access 
maintained.

• Work will also consist of a sewer connection in front of Collision & 
Color (140 Oak Street), which will require shifting traffic on Oak 
Street to accommodate the work.

• This work is part of an overall project to construct a new regional 
gravity sewer pipe in the City of Excelsior.

Contact Us
Please reach out to our project team with any questions.

Email:
info@excelsiorL20project.org

Phone:
952-737-4681

Web:
https://metrocouncil.org/SewerConstruction/ExcelsiorL20

https://metrocouncil.org/SewerConstruction/ExcelsiorL20



